

Community Education Report

Aug 20, 2025

Early Childhood:

Registration Update as of August 20th: We have 62 students registered for Early Childhood Classes:

- 12 for the morning section of Little Miners (3-year-olds)
 - o 5 for the afternoon section of Little Miners
 - 24 for the 3-day/week section of Little Rangers (4-year-olds)
 - 21 for the 5-day/week section of Little Rangers
- Due to the registration distribution, we are running two sections of Little Rangers that will be a combination of 5 day & 3 day students.
 - As of today, any new 5 day registrations will be offered the 3 day option or go on a waiting list.
- We are excited to welcome Marla Hample to our Early Childhood Team! Marla will be teaching 1 section of 3 day/week Little Rangers and morning and afternoon Little Miners on the alternate days.

Summer Picnics:

- July Picnics:
 - July 2nd No Picnic due to Independence Day set up and festivities in the park.
 - o July 9th 102
 - o July 16th Canceled due to flooding and inclement weather.
 - July 24th (Thursday due to rain) 57
 - o July 30th 92
- August Picnics
 - August 6th 104
 - o August 13th 119
 - August 20th 158
- In total we served 989 meals to kids this summer! We averaged 110 kids each week making this the highest attended year to date.
- Thank you to all of our sponsors and volunteers that helped to keep this program running and sustainable:
 - Crosby Subway
 - Oberg Fence
 - Super One Foods
 - Baxter Pizza Hut
 - Graphic Packaging
 - Mid MN FCU
 - Crosby Fire Department

Respectfully Submitted by: Abby Geotz